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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 30, 1992 

TIME: 6:45 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers C. Mark Kingseed 

J. V. Stone 
James Singer 
Mark Beasley 
Sally Beals 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Mr. Kenning announced the receipt of an Award to the City of Centerville 
from the Ohio Crime Association for the City's Mystery Night held in 
Centerville in 1991. 

Mr. Kenning advised that correspondence has been received from the 
Public Employees Retirement System of Ohio, findinq that Municipal Attorney 
Robert Farquhar was serving as an independent contractor durinq February l, 
1969 through June 30, 1991. Consequently, Mr. Farquhar was not amenable 
to compulsory contributing to the PERS during that period of time, 

Mr. Kenning outlined the process to be followed in the submission of 
Applications for the Centerville Golf Course. Applications will be submitted 
to the Montgomery County Planninq CoR111ission, the Washington Township Zoninq 
Corrmission and finally to the Washington Township Trustees. Preliminary work 
may begin June of 1992. 

Mr. Compton, speaking as Chairman of the Mayor's Committee to Study 
Intergovernmental Issues, outlined meetings held by the Committee and factors 
considered. Discussion followed relative to the options listed for the 
City's future. 

Mr. Victor Green was present at this meeting to review for Council his 
proposal for the development of residential pods in and around the Centerville 
Golf Course. 

By motion of Mr. Stone, seconded by Mrs. Beals, Council convened into 
Executive Session to consider the appointment, employment, dismissal, 
discipline, promotion, or compensation of a public employee or official of 
the City of Centerville. A ~oll call vote resulted in seven ayes in favor of 
the motion. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


